
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All Staff 
From: Kimberley Haley, Manager of Health Records, Admitting & 

Patient Information 
Date: September 13, 2022 
Subject: Relocation of Release of Patient Information & Coding 

Services 
 

Please be advised that effective September 12, 2022 the following Patient 
Information services have relocated to the 5th Floor, Tower A, Room #519. 

 a. Release of Information Office; and 
 b. Hospital Coding Services. 
 
The phone extensions remain the same. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


